
What’s the issue?  

On Thursday 28th August school 
secretaries and caretakers will begin an 

indefinite strike, fighting for pension parity, 
and we need your support! 

We love our jobs at the heart of the education system  
but it simply isn't fair that when we retire, get sick, or  

lose a loved one we're treated differently from our colleagues.

Show your support: 

• Sign the pledge and share it with your school 
community. 

• Visit our pickets. 

• Tell your T.D.s and Councillors that you support us.

Sign the pledge to show you support pensions  
for School Secretaries and Caretakers!

We’re fighting for:  

• pension parity in schools, 

• a single contract of employment for all caretakers and secretaries, 

• access to decent sick leave and bereavement leave. 

We're the first to arrive and the last to leave. Without us, schools simply 
don't function. 

Parents!  
We need you


